
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
As part of our Science and Understanding the World curriculums this term, I have 
arranged for 100 Acre Wood class to visit Brockhole on Windermere. 
 
Whilst there we will take part in the Autumn Amble 
workshop. The session starts with a reading of 'The Leaf 
Thief' then a walk down to the woodland area looking for 
wildlife and seasonal changes on the way. In the woods we 
find out about different trees and see how many differently 
shaped and coloured leaves we can find. After lunch we split 
into smaller groups to rotate around some short activities, 
these include using collected leaves to create artwork and nature conservation, 
considering how we can help wildlife in Autumn. 
 
Date and Times 
The trip will take place on Monday 6th October 2025.  
We will travel by self-drive minibus; driven by Miss Little. We will leave school 
promptly at 9:00 a.m. Children will need to arrive at school at 8:45 a.m. We will 
return to school in time for the end of the school day. 
There will be four adults accompanying the children.  
 
Food 
Children will need a packed lunch and a water bottle. (As this trip is on a Monday, 
you will not be able to order a school packed lunch on this occasion and request that 
you provide one from home). 
Please note no sweets are allowed for the journey – a fruit snack will be provided. 
 
Clothing 
Children should wear their school uniform (joggers are allowed), comfortable shoes 
(wellies or trainers) and have a waterproof coat, hat and gloves.  
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Travel Sickness Medication 
This should be given to your child before they arrive at school and any medication 
for the return journey should be handed to me in a named envelope, signed and 
with instructions. 
 
 
Cost 
I would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 per child towards this trip. 
 
This should be paid using the School Hub App. 
 
 
Should you have any questions then please do not hesitate to speak with me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Cuzick 
Mrs R Cuzick 
Class Teacher  
  
 
 
 


